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Memorandum  

To: Directors of Financial Aid, Public Institutions of Higher Education 
 
From: DeChà Reid 

Director III, SFAP Operations 
 
Date: June 29, 2023 
 
Subject:  FY 2024 (2023-24) Educational Aide Exemption (EAE) Final 

Allocations 
 

On May 15, 2023, the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) 
issued 10-day allocation data review materials to institutions for the EAE 
program. Institutions had ten business days to review the data, with the 
review period ending May 30, 2023. Through this process, the THECB received 
no comments about the data. 

Enclosed are the EAE final allocations for fiscal year (FY) 2024 (2023-24) for 
the EAE program. As a reminder, institutions participating in the EAE program 
are required to utilize institutional matching funds to cover at least 10% of 
each recipient’s exemption. 

For questions, please contact Financial Aid Services at (844) 792-2640 
or CONTACT US (select "Financial Aid Question" as the Contact Reason).  

Enclosed: FY 2024 EAE Final Allocations 

 

https://www1.thecb.state.tx.us/Apps/CRAFT/Home/Create
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